BEAUMONT Staff Report

—CALIFORNIA—

TO: City Council

FROM: Nicole Wheelwright, Deputy City Clerk

DATE October 1, 2024

SUBJECT: Establishment of a 2x2x2 Ad Hoc Meeting with the Cities of Banning and
Calimesa

Description Ad Hoc Meeting to Discuss Truck Routes.
Background and Analysis:

At its September 3, 2024, meeting, City Council had a consensus to establish a 2x2x2
Ad Hoc with the cities of Banning and Calimesa to discuss truck routes. This item is
intended to confirm the selection of Mayor Pro Tem Lara and Council Member Voigt as
the appointed members. City Manager Gibbs has reached out to the City Managers of
each city and they have communicated that they will be taking this request of an Ad Hoc
to their City Council Meetings this month.

Fiscal Impact:

The cost to prepare this report is estimated to be $75.00.

Recommended Action:

Confirm appointed representatives, Mayor Pro Tem Lara and Council Member Voigt
and direct staff to contact the cities of Banning and Calimesa.
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